
Bea Clavdon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Stacey Meadows <stacey@morrisroe.co.uk> 
24 January 2013 09:23 
Wexford Receptionist 
Objection to  Spoil dumping in Dublin Bay 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

It  is with great concern that I voice my opinion to  the dumping of spoil in Dublin Bay. As a scuba diver and user of 
the sea I cannot see how the tidal currents will not transfer the spoil further afield and onto local beaches such as 
Bray and Greystones. There is already far too much foreign matter dumped into the Irish sea which is affecting the 
local marine life. As a scuba diver, diving the East coast of Ireland I have a first hand experience of the decline in 
marine life and increase of rubbish of the past 5 years. For the good of the environment and our planet let's look 
after our seas for the future generations instead of letting corporate institutes flex their cash and do as they please. 

Regards 

Stacey Meadows 
PAD1 Rescue Diver 

Mob:07734385620 
Em ai I sm wj  mead @aol .corn 

The statements and opinions expressed here are my own and may not represent those of the company. This e-mail is subject to copyright and the 
information contained in it is confidential. It is intended only for the named recipient. You are advised not to disclose the contents of this email to another 
person or take copies of it. Morrisroe Group Ltdis registered in England under no. 03664344. VAT no 911 8726 23 
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For more information please visit http://www.synanteccloud.coin 

1 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 24-01-2013:23:31:30


